
 
We’re committed to keeping in touch with students and ensuring they stay engaged and have opportunities to learn.  What is 

Supplemental 
Learning? 

How will it be 
provided? 

What if we need 
supplies? 

What if students 
need help? 

What about wifi? 

Vernonia School District Supplemental Learning Plan 
During COVID-19 Closure.  Services Begin April 6, 2020 

_____________
____

_____________
____

_____________
____

____

All seniors will either; be eligible for 
graduation under the new guidelines 
from the Oregon Dept. of Education 
and will be done with school for the 
year; or will be provided instructional 
opportunities and instructional support 
to complete coursework and credits to 
meet those new graduation require-
ments. 

Teachers and Counselors are just a phone call away.  

We are delivering  Chromebooks, packets, and learning materials.  

Supplemental Learning is NOT normal school. The material, resources and activi-
ties provided are intended to review, or provide extension activities, for material 
students have already covered.  This work is meant to be at a level so students can 
complete it with minimal help from adults at home. 

Online and in learning packets. 

Students in Grades K-8 Students in Grades 9-11 For Seniors  

Online and in learning packets. Learning websites, teacher-suggested activities and 
other learning resources will be available on our District website.  There will also 
be paper packets for students to work on similar material at home.  Students can 
choose to complete either, or both.  A system for delivering this work to students 
through bus routes and our meal distribution system is in development.  More 
information on when and where to pick up this work will be coming soon.  

Any Seniors in need of completing 
coursework for graduation will be con-
tacted directly by our teaching staff. 
Individual plans will be developed for 
online and/or paper work completion 
to meet graduation requirements. 

Teachers, Counselors and Instructional Assistants will be able to be reached by 
phone or email. All teachers, Counselor and designated Instructional Assistants 
will be available via phone during designated hours (to be determined), or via 
school email.  

Senior graduation will be our number 
one academic priority.  Teachers and 
Counselors will be available for stu-
dents via phone and email.  We will be 
working hard to ensure the graduation 
of all our Seniors.  

We will work to provide you any school supplies that you need to complete these 
activities, if you don’t have them.  Please contact your teacher if you have needs 
for supplies, and we will work to get them to you on the next instructional deliv-
ery.  

All efforts will be made to provide any 
supplies needed for a senior to com-
plete their graduation requirements. 

We’ve worked with neighbors and friends to add wifi around town and upped wifi power in our parking lots.  

We are working to provide every child with access to Google accounts for easy 
communication with their teacher(s). 

_____
 

All efforts will be made to provide any 
technology needed for a senior to com-
plete their graduation requirements. 

Resources for supplemental learning are not intended to replace classroom instruction or district-
adopted curriculum. No content will be graded and all of these activities are optional.  


